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If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 
3K – Miss Keight – cjk57@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
3P – Miss Pugh – la36@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
3HK - Miss Kirby – hk116@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

This half term we have been learning about… 
English – The Papaya that spoke with direct speech punctuation. 
Maths – Addition and Subtraction (column method) 
R4L (Reading for Life) – The Iron Man by Ted Hughes 
Science – Light 
Geography – The land in the UK 
DT – Moving Monsters 

There will be no spellings, MyMaths or Edshed homework set over the Christmas 
holiday, however children can still access the activities on the websites if they would 
like to.  

Pencil cases 

The children’s pencil cases and equipment is looking very sorry for itself so we will send their 

pencil cases home this week so that they can be replenished ready for the new year. Please 

remember to send them back in in January as it is important that children do not share 

equipment during these difficult times.  

 

Thank you 

Unfortunately, due to Covid restrictions we are unable to write and send out thank you cards, 

so the Year 3 team would like to thank you all very much for your lovely and very generous 

Christmas gifts.  

 

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays  

What a fantastic first term the children have had in Year 3 and in Juniors! It has certainly 

been an interesting term, combining home-learning with school learning. They have all worked 

incredibly hard with their Maths, Writing and Handwriting, to name but a few of the many 

topics covered, and have come in to school every day happy to be here and ready to learn. We 

would like to thank you all for your support, getting the children to school punctually, looking 

smart and for supporting them with their homework tasks. We hope that you all have a 

fantastic, well deserved rest over the Christmas holidays and get to celebrate the festivities with 

your nearest and dearest (Socially distanced of course!).  
 

 
Happy holidays! 

See you all back in school on Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Miss Keight, Miss Pugh and Miss Kirby 
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